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To , 

The Candidate 

 

  

Sub: Call Letter for 2nd Round of IPDF Selection Process (Presentation and Interview) for the Department 

of Chemical Engineering at IIT Guwahati 
 

Thank you for your interest in Institute Post-Doctoral Fellowship (IPDF) Program. We are happy to inform you 

that you have been shortlisted for appearing the 2nd round of IPDF selection process which will be held at the 

department of Chemical Engineering at IIT Guwahati. The 2nd round of selection process will be based on 

presentation vis-à-vis interview. 

      

 The list of the shortlisted candidates eligible for appearing the 2nd round of IPDF selection/interview process 

at the department/centre/school level is uploaded on the website of  

the Department  of  Chemical Engineering  

 

 The 2nd round of IPDF selection (presentation vis-à-vis interview) of the candidates will be held on 23rd  

November 2021  through online mode, at 3:00 PM  in the department of Chemical Engineering 

 

 You are advised to prepare Powerpoint presentation slides (Maximum no. of slides: 10, maximum time: 10 

minutes) highlighting your research carried out during your PhD, your research experience and proposed 

research theme for the IPDF( Project Proposal submitted by you). 

 

 You are further requested to keep ready with the following documents in original along with this call letter 

which you may have to produce during the interview/presentation:  

 

1. Original certificate and mark sheets from 10th standard onwards 

2. Proof of age 

3. Proof of work experience (if any) 

4. NOC from the employer (original if employed) 

 

 The list of candidates qualified for appearing the 3rd and Final round of IPDF selection process shall be 

displayed in the respective Department/Centre/School’s website and on the website of the R&D Section of 

IIT Guwahati. The date for the Final round of IPDF selection process will also be displayed at the same 

time. 

 

 Please acknowledge the receipt of this call letter by email to the department (chemengg_off@iitg.ac.in) 

intimating your willingness to attend the interview vis-à-vis presentation. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Prof. Anugrah Singh 

 

Head of the Department 


